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Dear Senator Sollman, 

 

I believe that it is very important to Hillsboro, Washington County and the state of 

Oregon, that we keep the Hillsboro Hops in our community. They serve as a great tax 

base and do so much for the community at large. Their contribution to Hillsboro, 

Washington County and the state is immeasurable. 

 

Thank you, 

Orlena Ballard 

CEO and Dir. of Administration 

Confidence Coach LLC 

 


